
Sadie’s 17/2/17 Roving Reporter Round-up 

The last few weeks here at Hipsburn have been fun and 

exciting with trips, activities and big events! All classes 

have had a great, few last weeks before the half-term 

holiday.  

 Alnwick Class have been on a trip to the Centre for Life in 

Newcastle. They had fun learning about the universe. They 

also held an assembly for the whole school about Space and 

they sang, read poems and Preschool showed off their great 

dance! The parents came to watch and they all loved it. 

 Year Ones in Bamburgh have also had an assembly about 

their topic this half-term, ‘Food, Glorious Food!’ It featured 

the class acting out a fruit-themed story called Handa’s 

Surprise (which was very funny in places!); they also showed 

us their great counting skills in tens. In addition they 

recited from memory a food poem with their loud, clear 

voices, it went down very well with the audience.  

 Lindisfarne Castle created very interesting faces with one 

little twist- they created the faces with FRUIT! As part of 

their topic they made these great, very interesting and 

original works of art which were all so different. The faces 

demonstrated different emotions: some were happy, sad, 

angry or confused, but they were all fabulous! 

 Some Year Threes and Fours were selected to compete at 

a Multi-Skills tournament at Willowburn Leisure Centre 



against other schools in the area. Everyone played skilfully, 

showed great sportsmanship and we did very well although 

we didn’t win. St. Michael’s school won but they deserved to. 

 Ford Class invited the school and the parents to a Science 

Fair! All of us created something interesting to do with our 

topic Earth and Space; people could come round and learn 

lots! There were facts, models, artwork and experiments, 

everyone loved it and were very enthusiastic! The visitors 

who came enjoyed it; even some of the adults who came said 

they learned new things about the Solar System and the 

natural Earth.  

 Now we are all ready for the half-term holidays after all 

our hard work! We have all enjoyed these last few weeks at 

Hipsburn and we will see you after the holidays. 

 

 -Sadie, Hipsburn’s Roving Reporter 


